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I have voted in person and by mail.  I prefer by mail for the convenience and ability to 

thoroughly look through the voters pamphlet and research individuals on my own 

time frame. The only thing I would want to change about this process is a 

confirmation “receipt” of the boxes i checked off. A reason not to vote at a designate 

location would be to avoid the massive resources wasted; driving, parking, waiting, 

infrastructure and manpower required. I would also be concerned about the 

shenanigans employed at other places reported around the country. Such as too few 

voting locations, too few machines and voter harassment. In some states such as 

Florida I believe, lines are made long and arduous. It’s illegal to distribute water etc., 

to people waiting long in line.  Without a voting day or “holiday” to make voting at a 

precinct more convenient, a change from mail in to in person seems to me as 

extreme partisan. It makes no valid sense other than to limit voting of particular 

demographics. 


